
 
 
 
Patricia Gabel, Esq. 
Court Administrator 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0801 
 
 
       January 28, 2017 
 
 
 

Annual Report of the Advisory Committee on the Rules of Evidence -2016 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gabel: 
 
 
 The chair of the Committee, Elizabeth Miller, has authorized me to file this 
report on behalf of the Committee.   
 
 The Committee did not hold any meetings during 2016, although a 
meeting has been scheduled for February 2017.  The only activity during this 
period was the Reporter’s appearance before the House Committee on Judiciary 
in regards to H.523, a bill proposing the expansion of Evidence Rule 807.  The 
purpose of the testimony was to explain why the Evidence Rules Committee had 
considered and ultimately rejected a similar expansion. 
   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
Clara Gimenez, Reporter   



 
Cc:  Members, Advisory Committee on the Rules of Evidence 


